
Invitation to T3 USAT Interpreter Ad hoc

Boston, November 29-30, 2000.

Dear T3 Colleagues,

Mobile-Mind is delighted to invite you to attend the seventh T3 USAT Interpreter ad hoc. 

The meeting will take place The Lenox hotel in downtown Boston, Massachusetts, USA, and is scheduled to start on Wednesday 29th November 2000 at 8:30 and end on Thursday 30th November 2000 at 17:00. The telephone number of The Lenox is +1 617 536-5300.

Participants should book accommodations directly with Rebecca Ward at Preferred Travel. The telephone number is +1 650 542-5833. Refer to the 3GPP Group Meeting co-ordinated by Mobile-Mind. Price is $229/night +12.45% Massachusetts state room tax and Boston city tax. 

A taxicab to the hotel will cost approximately $25. There are also two hotel shuttles that can be picked up outside of baggage (City Transportation, Back Bay Coach) which will take you directly to The Lenox for $7.50.

To take the subway (the “T”) take a free shuttle bus outside of baggage to the T Stop.  This will be the Blue Line.  Take the Blue line to Government Center, switch to the Green Line going out-bound (Copley), get off at Copley, walk up to street level.  This will be on Boylston Street. The Lenox is at 710 Boylston Street. The T costs $1. We do not recommend the T.

Please note the meeting will be restricted to a maximum of 15 people on a first come first served basis.

Input Documents for the meeting should be sent to Michael Sanders (mailto:sanders@etsi.fr) before close of business, Friday 24th November. Documents will be made available the document server under:   http://www.3gpp.org/ftp/TSG_T/WG3_USIM/adhocs/21-0011-Boston/
Note that like recent meetings, only electronic copies of the documents will be made available before and during the meeting. A PC with 3.5" disk drive is therefore necessary to be able to read the document produced during the meeting.
Further information about the meeting will be distributed via the 3gpp_tsg_t_WG3 email list. To see the archives or to subscribe, go to: http://list.3gpp.org/3gpp_tsg_t_wg3.html.

Please confirm your attendance using the online registration system at:


http://webapp.etsi.org/3GPPRegistration/home.asp?mid=20937
If you have any questions or you require additional information, please contact Scott Guthery at:

phone
: +1 617 926 6888

fax 
: +1 617 926 1611

email
: sguthery@mobile-mind.com

Cheers,

Scott Guthery
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